
The Executive Committee met on March 9th at the Great Buffet in Manchester NH.  The 

agenda was presented and approved, as were the meeting minutes from February and the 

Treasurer's report from February. 

 

Most of the chapter and affiliate groups have not yet submitted a Tactical Plan for the 

year.  A Tactical Plan is simply s declaration of each group's plan for the year.  How 

many meetings, and what topics.  Also, I am asking that each group strive to put forward 

a Tech IEEE radio show once this year. 

 

The NH Section still needs volunteers to fill these four roles: 

• Membership Development Chair 

• Educational Activities Chair 

• Publicity Chair 

• Humanitarian Technology Chair 

There was no old or new business to discuss, and the meeting adjourned before 7pm. 

 

For Congressional Visit Days this year, the section will be sending Sri Rhagavan and 

Scott Blackstone as delegates.  There were fewer volunteers this year, possibly due to the 

current political climate.  Next year I hope the section puts forth more volunteers for this 

activity. 

 

The section needs volunteers.  We need help publicizing meetings, organizing meetings, 

running booths at local events, judging tech competitions, and creating radio shows.  If 

you would like to volunteer, please contact me.  Whether you can commit to something 

large or small, I would be happy to hear from you. 

 

Note: I am trying to get as many people as possible raised to Senior Member status.  It is 

not too late to be part of this effort.  Right now there are 24 candidates who wish to be 

considered.  If you would like to be considered for senior membership status, please 

email me.  The section can nominate you and help you find references. 

 

Until next month! 

 


